
From: Vickie May 

Date: May 16, 2019 at 9:59:32 AM CDT 

To: Gary Hanson 

Subject: [EXT] Prevailing Winds Fine 

Mr Hanson, I'm not sure you will remember my testimony before your commission last October. I'm 

writing today to thank you for taking the step to fine Prevailing Winds for their violation of their 

application. However I'm not surprised at all that the violations happened and if not for being caught 

they would have got off Scott free! Unfortunately unless you have someone doing constant oversight 

these violations will continue. Once these projects get your approval they are green lighted with very 

little oversight! Those of us who are forced to live with your decisions when revenue is put above the 

health, safety, and welfare of your constituents suffer. I urge you to stay diligent and take the necessary 

steps to hold them accountable when future violations happen and to develop a comprehensive plan to 

deal with complaints when they exceed the noise standards as well as other violations!! Thank you 

Vickie May 

Sent from my iPhone 

 




